From:

To: Committee of Adjustment (SM)
Subject: Committee of Adjustment Meeting
Date: Thursday, October 3, 2024 8:41:21 AM

You don't often get email from . <u>Learn why this is important</u>

To whom it may concern,

I am writing regards to the notice I received in the mail regarding applications for minor variance.

I personally have no issues with 211 Lancaster Street being used for two residences. However, I do hope the two maple trees in the front yard will not be further damaged, or worse, destroyed.

That being said, there is a moratorium on development issued by Six Nations on the Haldimand Tract. Have you consulted with them on any development in the city? This is their land.

Sincerely, Shantell Powell